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This week we have seen updated Public Health England (PHE) guidance on the process to follow when individuals 
have inadvertently been given a flu vaccine type that is not recommended for their age group. 
PSNC issued the following guidance to follow and share with your team: PGD addendum guidance 
  
This week’s key actions are: 
 

 
 

 

1. Ensure the team have taken the required actions required for the 
updated PGD (see link above) 

2. Please complete the NHS England PharmOutcomes aTIV survey 
– when you receive the notification from NHS England. 

3. Use the NHS Help Us Help You well this winter material and 
monitor activity for NHS England’s data collection required at the 
end of the campaign period - click here to access 

4. Look at the material on the Self Care sites that advertise 
pharmacist services - click here to access 

5. Keep up the flu focus and interest high by continuing to drive lots 
of conversations with all eligible patients of the service - target 
the high-risk categories.  
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